Government of Ilimachal Pradesh,
Department of Panchayati Raj.

E Y,
No.PCII-UB (15)02/99-1v- I)cmnmlﬁgﬂﬁ gl?zcsj/himlu-l71009, dated the-24 April, 2022
Notilication

The Governor of Himachal Pradesh is pleased to enhance the monthly amount of
Grant-in-Aid for the payment of remunerations of Panchayat Chowkidars, who are working in

Gram Panchayats from Rs, 5300/- (o Rs. 6200/- p.m. In addition, as per past practices Rs. 300/-
P-m. will be provided by the concerned Gram Panchayats.

The revised rates shall cone into force w.e.f. 1st of April 2022.

By order/-

(Nisha Singh)
Additional Chief Sccretary( PR) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh.
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No.PCH-HB (15)02/99-1V- ])cmands??wq? 3 //Sllimla-l71009, dated theﬁ@vhpril, 2022
Copy to:-
l.
s

All the administrative Secretaries (o the Government of Himachal Pradesh.

Special Secretary (GAD) to the Government of Himachal Pradesh with reference to
compliance ot the announcement made by Hon'ble Chief Minister in the budget Speech for the
financial year 2022-23,

Additional Chief Secretary (Finance) to the Government of Himachal Pradesh with reference
to compliance of the announcement made by Hon'ble Chief Minister in the budget Speech for
the financial year 2022-23.

All the head of the Department in Himachal Pradesh.

All the Deputy Commissioners in Himachal Pradesh.

All the Sub Divisional Officers (c) in Himachal Pradesh.

The Controller, Printing and Stationary H.P. Shimla-5 for publication in (Extra Ordinary)
Gazelte.

All the District Panchayat Officers in H.P. for information and further necessary action.

. All the Block Development Officers in Himachal Pradesh for information.

10. All the Pradhan/Secretaries Gram Pancha
action.

. Superintendent (Budget Branch) Panchayati Raj Department H.P. Shimla-9 for information
and further necessary action.

. Superintendent (Legal Cell) Panchayati Raj Department H.P. Shimla-9 for information.
13. Guard file.
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yats in H.P. for information and further necessary

I

(Niraj Chandla)
Joint Secretary ( PR) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh.



